
Oral and Dental Health 
 

 

For a student’s oral health it is important for them to have regular dental inspections and it is 

preferred that routine oral/dental treatments are undertaken in the school holidays.   

 

Emergency dental treatment can be offered in York, for which any fees incurred are payable 

by parents/guardians. 

 

Orthodontic treatment can be accessed or monitored only if a student is referred directly by 

his/her own dental consultant. Unfortunately the Bootham School Health Centre Team will not be 

able to organise referrals.  It is preferred that all orthodontic appointments should be carried out 

in school holidays, however, in the event of a term-time concern a member of the School Health 

Centre Team or boarding house staff will accompany the student to an appointment. Any 

orthodontic fees incurred are payable by parents/guardians.  

 

Please ensure the section of this form below is completed and returned to school prior to school 

entry, thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dental Waiver for New Entrants to Bootham School 
 

 

To be completed by parent/guardian 

 

 

I confirm that my son/daughter will continue to receive dental and/or orthodontic care during 

the school holidays.  

 

 

Name of Student: ________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Signature of parent/guardian: ___________________________________________   

 

Date: ___________________________ 

 


